
 

 

 

 

Date: 2 Nov 2022 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

  

The EDB has confirmed school closure for today in anticipation of the T8 signal being hoisted later 
this morning. 

Please note that access to a live Zoom session at the beginning of the school day (8:30 am) 
and independent learning tasks will be provided for all primary families. Teachers will contact you with 
the relevant details. 

  

Kind regards and take care, 

  

Dr. Jamie Schmitz 

Acting Principal 

Kowloon Junior School 

 


